Tyne Pedestrian and Cyclist Tunnels Closures Q&A

Here you can find out more about the upcoming works on 7th and 8th August
and the free replacement bus service. The tunnels will reopen for all users at
8th August 2023.

If you would like to get in touch with a specific query regarding the
and Cyclist Tunnels, please email tcpt@transportnortheast.gov.

What is the purpose of the works/closure?
Essential maintenance is required on the north verti
24 hours a day for all users including pedestrians g
the operation of the lift and its reliability. In ord

and members of the public, it is necessary to
underway. In order to minimise disruption

6pm on Monday 7th and 8am on Tuesd

8th August 2023. We apologise for th

maintenance is carried out.

What dates/ times will th
The tunnels will close
service will be in op




Why can’t people use the stairs?

While we know that most users make use of the route safely with consideration fo
others, during previous closures there have been instances where bicycles havg
carried up and down the escalators alongside pedestrians. While the lifts are
undergoing essential works unfortunately it isn’t possible to separate cycli
pedestrians safely, so a decision has been taken to safeguard all users

tunnels while essential works are carried out.

Safety is of the utmost importance and while we know this will be

tunnel users, we must take steps to ensure safe use of the tung

What are you doing to help tunnel users throughout th
A replacement bus with a cycle trailer will be availablg
are carried out. The bus is free to use and has the

time. The bus will operate daily between 8am a

located on Tyne View Terrace, Howdon and

Tyne Street, Jarrow. Please see the pickup
bus replacement timetable.

If I normally use the tunnelsina
during the closure?
Arrangements are in place te
throughout the closure p
replacement bus drive

If you wish to discus
tcpt@transportpg

Friday only).




What is happening with the glass (inclined) lifts?

Work is well underway to bring the new glass inclined lifts into service at the Tyne
Pedestrian and Cyclist Tunnels which will improve reliability for tunnel users a
even more local people travel actively across the region.

We look forward to seeing tunnel users make full use of this iconic infrast

works are completed in the near future. We understand that tunnel use

know when the inclined lifts will be brough into operation and we arg

as soon as possible.

Substantial progress has been made in terms of the install
specialist lifts. Works can now move on to the final stage
At the moment there is no fixed date for the lifts to en
users that we will be bringing them into operation :

have a fixed date from the contractors, we will p

Once the glass lifts are completed we anticip

reduce the need for future closures. Whe

historic wooden escalators will be closg

only.

Can | be reimbursed for my tra
No, there is a replacement b
the closure period free of




